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Dear Ms Judy Fasheun 
  
The above listed project bears reference.  
  
The South African National Roads Agency SOC Limited (SANRAL) has received information 
regarding the above proposed projects relating to the establishment of a 400 KV 
transmission powerline and substation upgrade. The following comments should be noted: 

a. If abnormal loads have to be transported by road to the proposed site, a permit has to 
be obtained from the provincial government.  

b. SANRAL requires detail plans for approval of any alteration or upgrading measures 
that are required at any access - intersection with N14 National Road. The plans 
must be produced by an ECSA registered consulting engineer. All cost associated 
with road alteration or upgrading will be for the applicants account.  

c. Access information - Kilometre distance nearest to the access (see attached form, on 
which you can see the blue marker boards every 200m along the National Road). 
The status of the access – gravel or surfaced roads, with or without turning lanes.  

d. If services need to be constructed parallel within 60m measured from the road reserve 
fence, over or under the national road, (in this case the N14) the service owner must 
apply for a written permission from SANRAL, before any work may be carried out. 
Attached please find an application form for the proposed encroachment.  

e. Transport plan  
f. SANRAL must be consulted before the transport of abnormal loads commence on 

national roads. Please forward Transport Traffic Plan to Mr Garth Julius from this 
office at juliusg@nra.co.za  

Do not hesitate to contact the sender should you have any further queries. 
 
I trust that you will find the above in order. 
 

 

Ms Nicole Abrahams 
Environmental Coordinator 
Tel:   021 957 
4600/2                             
Cell : 062 215 8945 
 
Email: Abrahamsn@nra.co.za 

	


